WE NEED YOUR HELP...

FOUNTAIN CITY
ELEMENTARY PTO

Playground
Improvement
Project

Email us if you have any questions:
fountaincitypto@gmail.com




Fountain City Elementary was founded in 1902, and its current building and
location was established in 1931. We are proud of its rich legacy, and strive
to create a bright tomorrow for its future. Today we serve a wonderfully
diverse K-5 student body of 400 Pepcats in the beautiful Fountain City
community.

We are seeking funds to replace the current aged play structure on our
lower playground. This play area is frequently used during the school day
and after school hours and is accessible to the neighborhood on weekends.
But after almost two decades of active use, compatible spare parts for
broken and worn-out components are very expensive, if they can be found
at all.

To update our current structure with a new, improved play area for our
children, we have set a goal to raise $94,000. To date, we have secured
$33,000 toward this project. We know we are dreaming a BIG dream, but
with the help and support of our local business community, we believe this
dream can be a reality.

We invite you to join us by investing in the Fountain City Elementary School
playground improvement project. It's good for healthy and active children,
and good for our families.

Go, Pepcats!

Email us: fountaincitypto@gmail.com

Visit our Square site:
https://fountain-city-elementary-pto-107656.square.site/




